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Good of the Order. Chief Marrs will discuss a CARES unit with Mitch
Snyder of Puget Sound Regional Fire Authority to find out if there are advantages
in the operation of such a unit for Burien Fire.

Adjournment. It was moved and seconded to adjourn the meeting.
Motion carried, 2-0. At 5:27 p.m., after the Board reviewed and approved any
necessary papers and/or vouchers, the meeting was adjourned.

Attachments. Attached to these Minutes are copies of:
the Meeting Notice

the Meeting Agenda

the Attendance Roster

Captains Promotional List

Funds Report

B-Town blog article on dumpster fire
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